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Nova Homes of South Florida, a custom homebuilder building in 
Naples and Marco Island has begun construction on a new cus-
tom home at 980 Valley Avenue on Marco Island. The Siesta is a 
3 bedroom/2 bath home featuring 1,703 square feet of living 
space with 2,480 total square feet under roof. The outdoor living 
area includes a custom-designed swimming pool and spa, and 
large pavered pool deck and lanai. The interior features a 
gourmet kitchen with large island including seating for five, ex-
pansive open great room concept, his and her walk-in closets in 
master suite, and a host of upgrades. 

Nova Homes of South Florida is celebrating its 20th year in 
Southwest Florida. Frank Arcia, founder of Nova Homes who has 
built hundreds of homes in South Florida says, “We set very high 
standards regarding quality and value when designing and build-
ing a Nova Home. We are very proud to have been in the Naples 
and Marco Island market for these two decades. Originally from 
Cuba, Mr. Arcia started Nova Homes with a plan to build cus-



tomers’ “their dream home.” Nova Homes builds on Marco Island, 
Greater Naples, and for homebuyers who desire acreage, Golden 
Gate Estates, Logan Woods and other similar neighborhoods. 

Nova Homes, a build-on-your-lot luxury homebuilder, has fifteen 
stock home designs to select from ranging in size from 1,318 –
3,312 sq. ft. under air, and has built custom homes up to 6,000 
sq. ft. under air. All plans can be customized, they will build from 
client’s plans or design a new home from scratch.

Home prices range from the $200s to over $2 million. To contact 
Nova Homes of South Florida call 239-307-6116 or visit their 
website, www.novahomesbuilder.com.


